The Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

Le Premier ministre de l'Ontario

Édifice de l'Assemblée législative Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1



October 18, 2012

Mr. Michael Fitzgerald

Oshawa, Ontario

Dear Mr. Fitzgerald:

Thank you for your letter regarding a legal matter. I appreciate the time you took to write.

I have sent a copy of your most recent letter to my colleague the Honourable John Gerretsen, Attorney General, and have asked that he or a member of his staff provide you with a response.

Thank you again for writing. Please accept my best wishes.

Yours truly,

Dalton McGuinty Premier

c: The Honourable John Gerretsen

the Mary

